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Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Florence Klein <kpriya72@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 31, 2020 5:20 PM
To: Email Lafco
Subject: Fwd: Business item #4 Municipal Service review of the IVCSD regarding latent powers

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not 
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
 October 31, 2020 

 Dear  LAFCO,   
  
 My name is Florence Klein and I am a current homeowner and resident of Isla Vista. I have been living on 
Fortuna Road since 1998 and raised my family here.  
  Years ago,I attended numerous meetings where the discussion of creating a CSD was on the table. I was 
concerned then and am even more concerned by what I see - or rather don't see - now as the result of its creation 
. 
Our democracy is as strong as our participation in it. That said, the CSD was formed  when out of 10,000 
mailed ballots  638 voters out of 771 participants voted for it. IV has a population of over 27,000.  
 
 I ask you to please conduct  the required MSR . Please review both  the current services provided  by  the 
IVCSD  as well as the latent services  IMMEDIATELY - not in 2023. 
 
I would like to add that  the CSD's lawyer Trindle made a false report  saying he had come to an agreement with 
Lafco's attorney. To my knowledge that is not exactly correct. That fact as well as his threatening to sue 
LAFCO should be another reason for an immediate review. 
 
Where have all our tax dollars gone?????  
 
Sincerely, Florence Klein 
 
 
 


